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I have never comprehended why public defenders would be compensated at a lesser rate
than prosecutors. It seems designed to provide an advantage to the prosecution which in
turn unbalances the scales of justice. There is much to know to be an effective criminal
faw attorney. There should be a compensation system that encourages attorneys to
become competent, experienced public defenders. The reliability of results depends on it.
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